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Report from the SIP Annual General Meeting:  The Society held its 
Annual General Meeting On February 9 in conjunction with the 
Sarasota National Stamp Exhibition.  Many thanks to Howard 
Rotterdam for making local arrangements.  Here are some highlights, 
with sincere appreciation to Howard Chapman for his detailed 
minutes and to Vicki Galecki for her notes: 
 
Voting on Constitution and Officers: 
-The new Constitution by a vote of 121 to 4 
-All officers were elected for new two-year terms, as follows: 

President - Ed Kroft 
1st Vice President – Donald A. Chafetz 
2nd Vice President – Dr. Zachary Simmons 
Directors: Gene Eisen, Gregg Philipson, Jesse Spector and 
Howard Wunderlich 

-The following non-elected officers were reappointed by President Ed 
Kroft: 

Treasurer – Stan Raffel 
Assistant Treasurer – Howard S. Chapman 
Controller – Sam Adicoff 
Executive Secretary – Howard S. Chapman 

 
 
 



Dues:   
The Board passed a measure for a new dues structure beginning in 
2015.  Please see the President’s Message (attached) for details. 
 
Matters concerning The Israel Philatelist (IP):   
--Four Issues Per Year:  A reminder from the previous issue of this 
Newsletter:  The IP will be converting from 6 issues per year at 40 
pages each to 4 issues per year at 60 pages each, thus leaving the 
total page count unaltered.  This will reduce mailing costs, thus 
saving the Society money without sacrificing the total amount in 
content distributed to members. 
 
--Advertising:  In an effort to increase Society revenue, we will be 
soliciting non-philatelic advertisers whose products would be of 
interest to our members.   With this, we would hope that some of our 
members who have businesses would advertise in The IP as a form 
of a contribution to our Society to help us to continue to put out this 
excellent journal.   
 
--Digitalization:  This continues, and will eventually result in all issues 
of the IP being available and searchable on-line to all Society 
members. Our IP editor, Don Chafetz, has been diligently working on 
this initiative, and it now nearing completion. 
 
A Look Into the Crystal Ball: 
-Future SIP meetings are scheduled as follows. Please begin 
planning your exhibit now!  We have many talented SIP members 
who can help you if you are a novice.  Just let us know, and we’ll 
connect you with a mentor!  ! 

2015:  At NOJEX over Memorial Day Weekend:   
2016:  In New York at World Stamp Show May 28-June 4 
2017:  At Chicagopex (tentative) 
2018:  At Balpex (tentative) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Awards and More Awards: 
-The Leslie Reggel Memorial Awards for the past 3 years were 
announced: 

2011:  Vicki Galecki 
2012:  Ed Kroft 
2013:  Dr. Art Groten 

-The SIP awards for exhibits in Sarasota were as follows: 
1st place:  Bob Pildes 
2nd place:  Mike Bass 
3rd place:  Nathan Zankel    

-SIP President’s award:   
Multi-Frame:  Dick Herman 
One-Frame:  Nate Zankel 

-Palmares Awards.  See attachment for the complete list.  Note the 
honors won by SIP members: 

Gold:  Bob Pildes, Mike Bass 
Gold One Frame:  Nate Zankel 
Vermeil:  Howard Chapman, Dick Herman, Howard Rotterdam 
Silver One Frame:  Jean-Paul Danon 

  
Achievements of Note: 
Member Gene Eisen published an article in the December 2013 
"Judaica Thematic Society Newsletter" entitled "An update on Jewish 
Nobel Laureates  in Genetics on Stamps."  Congratulations Gene! 
 
Our Library:  The SIP library is now under the direction of David 
Dubin.  This is a tremendous resource from which materials are 
available to borrow.  Please contact David if you have questions. 
 
Maybe it’s Not the Pulitzer, But….:  An award will be presented 
annually for Best Article of the Year in the Israel Philatelist.  You’ll 
never win if you don't submit something!  To discuss ideas for 
articles, please contact our Editor, Don Chafetz, at 
SIPeditor@gmail.com 
 
L-Dor Va Dor (From Generation to Generation):  Our Children’s 
Stamp Album:  This made its debut at the Sarasota show, and we 
hope to have it available on our website soon.  Stay tuned!   
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State of the Society:  The President’s message is attached. 
 
We (still!!) need volunteers:  The Society is critically dependent on 
its members to volunteer their time.  The more you do (for free!), the 
less the costs to the Society for paying for services.   And, many of 
you have knowledge that, if shared, would be of great value to our 
members. We are currently in need of an advertising manager to take 
over for Stu Freiman, who wishes to step down from this position that 
he has filled so competently for so long. We also have a tremendous 
need for a webmaster to manage the SIP website.  There are many 
other opportunities as well.  Contact our President, Ed Kroft, at 
Ed.kroft@blakes.com for further discussion.   
 
Write Us!  We Welcome News and Information:  We’ll be glad to 
include achievements of SIP members, announcements related to the 
SIP, and information about local club meetings.  When informing us 
about upcoming events, please note that the E-Newsletter usually is 
sent out the first week of each month.  If you are providing 
information after an event or meeting occurs, we welcome reports 
about that meeting, what was discussed, etc.  Please send 
information to Zach Simmons at zsimmons101@gmail.com   
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President’s Message from Ed Kroft 
 
Hello everyone. It has been a brutal winter for many of our Society 
members. I hope you are keeping well and perhaps you have been able to 
enjoy our great hobby. Some of our members were able to make the trek 
to Sarasota for the exhibition and the Annual General Meeting.. We had a 
wonderful time together on Friday night and throughout the Convention. 
My congratulations and thanks to Howard Rotterdam and Vicki Galecki for 
their work in organizing and running the Convention activities. Kudos to 
Arthur Harris and Howard Rotterdam for their respective talks on revenues 
and postal dues/forced registration. Felicitations go to the exhibitors on 
Holy Land subjects: Bob Pildes, Mike Bass, Nathan Zankel, Dick Herman, 
Howard Chapman, Howard Rotterdam and Jean-Paul Danon. 
  
2014 promises to be an exciting year for the Society. Digitization of our 
journals continues. Soon members will be able to research and print 
information from all older issues of the Israel Philatelist. Materials are still 
on sale from our Educational Fund which is always looking for new 
manuscripts to publish.  Our Society Newsletter, spearheaded by Zach 
Simmons, will be issued mostly every month to advise members of new 
developments in the Society. Please keep us advised of your philatelic 
pursuits. I understand that some of our members will be exhibiting in 
March 2014 in Cleveland. The Society continues to explore an expanded 
relationship with the American Philatelic Society. I hope that more of you 
continue to offer help to the Society as many of you already have. Keep 
spreading the word about the Society and its benefits! 
  
However, I must advise you of a resolution passed at the 2014 Annual 
General Meeting. The Israel Philatelist will only be available 4 times a 
year in digital form beginning in 2015 unless members wish to also 
pay for receipt of a printed copy. This new policy will extend to all 
classes of members including Life Members of the Society. The 
Society values all membership but recognizes that increased costs of 
mailing do not make it economic to mail journals to all members 
without raising dues That is something will will only do for members 
who want printed copies of the Israel Philatelist..  Dues will be $30 per 
year, and will include an on-line version of The Israel Philatelist for all 
members worldwide.  For those who also wish to receive a hard copy 
mailed to them,   annual dues will be as follows:  $50 per year for US 
addresses, $55 per year for Canadian addresses, and $60 per year 
rest of world.  Life members will be entitled to access to the on-line 
version of The Israel Philatelist at no charge.  For life members who 
also wish to have a hard copy mailed to them, the cost per year will 



be $20 in the US, $25 in Canada, and $30 in rest of world, 
representing the difference in annual dues for all members between 
on-line version of the Israel Philatelist only vs. receiving hard copy of 
the journal. 
  
  
Future SIP  Annual General Meetings are scheduled for 2015 and 2016. 
Please consider exhibiting at the events or at other local shows at or near 
where you live!  The Society wishes to also encourage new exhibitors . As 
such, there will be awards to encourage novices and awards in various 
areas. We hope to see you at: 
2015:   NOJEX over Memorial Day Weekend:  
2016:  New York City in conjunction with World Stamp Show May 28-June 
4. 
We are also considering meeting at Chicagopex in Chicago in November 
2017. 
  
In closing I wish to thank all of you for remaining members  of the Society 
and for working to make our Society strong. I look forward to hearing from 
you. Please feel free to email, call or write. Remember –it is our Society- 
let us continue to show our pride in our hobby and the Society’s current 
work and interest in its future endeavours.   
 
Regards, 
Ed 
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